
Hard work, 
and how 
to avoid it. 

_The New 20 Series _ 
Compact Tractors 

A little light reading of this 
booklet can actually help boost 
your work output, and save you 
from the heaviest of tasks. 

It details the tough new 
Series 20 Compact Tractors from 
Ford New Holland. Six superbly-
styled and engineered tractors 
ranging from 14.5 to 41.3 hp. 

All with class-leading hy-
draulic capacity. Quieter, more 
fuel-efficient engines. And most 
with 4 wheel drive either as 
standard or optional. 

You'll learn how clever 
ergonomic design makes them 
easier, more comfortable 
machines to operate; and how 
Ford New Holland back-up will 
keep the new Series 20 working 
hard for years to come. 

And you'll read about the 
all-new deluxe cab available on 
the larger machines (ideal for 
those who like a really easy time 
of it). 

So don't just sit there. To get 
the brochure and name of your 
nearest dealer, please write to 
Ford New Holland, PO Box 193, 
Sudbury, Suffolk, COlO 6GZ. 

The Force 
for the Future 


